
 

 
 

Read Only Agenda Item 5(c) 
October 11/22 Board Meeting 

 
From: Peter Burston <Peter.Burston@fsrao.ca>  
Sent: September-16-22 12:46 PM 
To: Brendan Wycks <brendan.wycks@cafii.com>; Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com> 
Cc: Raseema Alam <Raseema.Alam@fsrao.ca>; Samantha Saunders <Samantha.Saunders@fsrao.ca>; 
Donna Soloway <Donna.Soloway@fsrao.ca> 
Subject: CCIR Stakeholder Dialogue 2022 | Update 
Importance: High 
 

Brendan and Keith, 
 
As outlined in the email below, CCIR had expected to be able to hold an in-person 
Stakeholder Dialogue on October 20th. Due to unforeseen circumstances, CCIR will 
shifting to a virtual engagement in early November. We currently have some times on 
hold with CCIR Members on November 4th. Raseema Alam, CCIR Policy Manager, will 
be in touch to schedule time with CAFII.  
 
Our intent is to share a confidential copy of the draft plan in advance of the meeting. To 
ensure stakeholders have an appropriate opportunity to provide feedback, CCIR will be 
inviting stakeholders to provide written comments after the virtual engagement with 
CCIR. 
 
Recognizing our efforts to coordinate our in-person meeting schedule with CAFII, I want 
to assure you that CCIR Members will still be attending meetings in Toronto in October 
according to our previously communicated schedule. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me 
directly. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Peter 
 
Peter Burston 
Director, National Regulatory Coordination 
Financial Services Regulatory Authority (FSRA) 
T: 416.590.7232 
C: 416.450.2079 
E: peter.burston@fsrao.ca 
www.fsrao.ca 
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From: Tony Toy <Tony.Toy@fsrao.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 4:08 PM 
To: 'Keith Martin' <Keith.Martin@cafii.com>; 'Brendan Wycks' <brendan.wycks@cafii.com> 
Cc: 'Robert Bradley' <rabradley@gov.pe.ca> 
Subject: CCIR Stakeholder Dialogue 2022 
 

Hi Brendan and Keith, 
 
The Canadian Council of Insurance Regulators (CCIR) is inviting the Canadian 
Association of Financial Institutions in Insurance (CAFII) to this year’s in-person 
Stakeholder Dialogue. Please hold the morning of October 20. 
 
CCIR’s current strategic plan will end on March 31, 2023. As a key stakeholder, CAFII is 
invited to provide feedback on the initial draft of the 2023-26 Strategic Plan. It is 
anticipated that CCIR will share a confidential advance copy closer to the meeting date. 
Additional details to be provided. 
 
If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Tony Toy 
Policy Manager 
Canadian Council of Insurance Regulators 
National Regulatory Coordination Branch 
Financial Services Regulatory Authority (FSRA) 
T: 416.590.7257 
E: Tony.Toy@fsrao.ca 
www.fsrao.ca 
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